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Re: Proposed Minimum Wage Increase 

Dear Mr. Triglia,

Thank you for attending the Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board and Stakeholder 
meeting on February 10, 2015 and providing an overview of the Raise the Wage Campaign.

This letter will serve as an acknowledgement that the Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
Board voted to endorse the Raise the Wage Campaign and support a minimum wage of $15 per 
hour by 2019. The motion was approved with 11 yes votes, 0 no votes, and 1 abstention.

Respectfully Yours,

James Preston Allen 
President
Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council

1840 S. Gaffey Street, Box 212, San Pedro, CA 90731 * 310-918-8650

http://WWW.CENTRALSANPEDRO.ORG

